
 
   

 

HARBOUR MASTER’S NOTICE 02 – 2018 
 

K.S. Anderson No.1 – Berthing of large vessels  
  

  

Remedial work to the fender system on this berth has been completed.  Parameters for 

the manoeuvring of large vessel to KSA1 have been amended as follows: 

 

BERTHING AND UNBERTHING: 

  

Berthing and unberthing will take place in winds of up to 25 knots from any direction 

(subject to pilot’s assessment of current weather conditions and ship characteristics.)  

 

UNBERTHING:  

  

Two tugs will be used for the un-berthing of all vessels with a displacement of greater than 

55,000 tonnes. 

  

For further information contact the Harbour Master on 0439 209 120. 

  

  

 

Jason Sweetman 

Harbour Master/Marine Manager  

 

17 May 2018 

 


